
State of Florida 

C A P n A L  CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 s H U P R h  
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-08& 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-1~~ IS S I ON 
CLERK 

DATE: January 13,2005 

TO: 

FROM: 

Kay Flynn, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Beth Keating, Office of the General Counsel 

Request to Administratively Close Docket No. 041226-TP 

Sally Simmons, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement SA= 
Victor McKay, Office of the General Counsel & , j 

RE: 

On October 20,2004, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed a request for approval of 
an amendment to interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and OnePoint Communications - Georgia, LLC. The 
CLEC withdrew from conducting business in Florida on January 22,2004. BellSouth withdrew 
this filing on January 10,2005. Given there are no pending issue t need to be addressed by 
the Commission, staff requests this docket be administratively lose pursuan-t to Section 
2.07.C.2.d of the APM. 0 ok da ‘ / “ t t o ~  &/‘ 
cc: Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (H. Wang) 



n 

Kimberly Caswell 
Vice President and General Counsel. Southeast 
Legal Department 

ve ri7on w 

FLTCOOO7 
201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 110 
Tampa, Florida 33601-01 10 

Phone 813 483-2606 
Fax 81 3 204-8870 
kimberiy.caswell@verizon.com 

January 11,2001 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 

0 1 D O L /  7-TP 

Petition for Approval of Second Amendment to Interconnection, Resale and 
Unbundling Agreement between Verizon Florida Inc. and Business Telecom, 
Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed for filing an original and five copies of Verizon Florida Inc.’s 
Petition for Approval of Second Amendment to Interconnection, Resale and 
Unbundling Agreement with Business Telecom, Inc. The amendment consists of a 
total of four pages. Service has been made as indicated on the Certificate of Service. 
If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (813) 483-2617. 

Very truly yours, 

Kimkrly Caswell 

KC:tas 
Enclosures 




